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APPROVED 

MINUTES 

 

 

 The Montgomery County Planning Board met in regular session on Monday, July 27, 

2009, at 7:27 p.m. in the Montgomery Regional Office in Silver Spring, Maryland, and ad-

journed at 9:22 p.m. 

 

 

 Present were Chairman Royce Hanson, Commissioners Joe Alfandre, Jean Cryor, and 

Amy Presley, and newly appointed Commissioner Marye Wells-Harley.  

 

 

 The Board took up the single agenda item, a discussion of the bi-county study of the 

Commission Central Administrative Services, in the third floor conference room, as reported on 

the attached agenda. 

 

 

 There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:22 p.m.  The next regu-

lar meeting of the Planning Board will be held Thursday, July 30, 2009, in the Montgomery Re-

gional Office in Silver Spring, Maryland. 

 

 

 

 

         Ellyn Dye 

         Technical Writer 
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Montgomery County Planning Board Meeting 

Monday, July 27, 2009 

8787 Georgia Avenue 

Silver Spring, MD 20910-3760 

301-495-4600 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. CAS Study 

 Discussion regarding the objectives of the Bi-County Central Administrative Services (CAS) 

Study.  

 

BOARD ACTION 

 

Motion: 

 

Vote: 

 Yea: 

 

 Nay: 

 

 Other: 

 

Action: Received briefing and discussed. 

 

 Ms. Marlene Michaelson and Mr. Costis Toregas, Montgomery County Council staff, 

briefed and discussed with the Board the objectives and status of the Bi-County Central Admin-

istrative Services (CAS) Study. 

 

 

 

 


